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I	agree	with	increases	in	the	solar	feed-in	tariff.	I	feel	that	while	it	may	not	be	
competitively	useful	for	it	to	be	the	exact	cost	of	electricity,	it	should	be	
comparable	as	to	designate	the	value	of	investment	made	by	those	who	purchase	
solar	systems	and	feed	into	the	grid.	Electricity	from	their	installed	panels	(or	
other	alternative	energy	devices)	should	receive	proper	value	as	it	would	
increase	incentives	for	further	generation	and	thus	the	power	company	could	
become	more	of	a	resource	allocation	machine	than	general	generation.	
The	benefits	in	the	long	term	are	obvious	as	it	would	move	away	us	away	from	
rampant	consumption	and	possibly	effect	living	patterns	to	use	less	and	be	more	
aware	of	what	precisely	our	personal	electricity	consumption	is.	
Thank	you	for	your	time.	
	
Ben	Conway		
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